28 October 2023

Statement from Michelle Gunn, Editor-in-Chief, The Australian:

John Stensholt is an award winning, highly respected business journalist whose job is
to report on Australia's wealthiest people. John has never accepted a cent from Pratt
Industries or any other subject. Financial and in-kind contributions third parties make
to his travel expenses and accommodation are always disclosed and his

coverage has included extensive reporting on the nexus between Mr Pratt's business
and political decision making.

Any suggestions otherwise are totally false.



